
Email from John Coleman about the Coleman family reunion in Canton

(John Coleman is the son of my deceased cousin Homer Coleman, who was the son of my
great uncle Samuel Coleman, who was the brother of my paternal grandfather Arthur Roy
Coleman.)

Hi Tom 

John Coleman here, son of Homer and Mable.........I picked up your booklet on the
Coleman family history.....I wanted to thank you and let you know that your work and
efforts here are greatly appreciated by me and by all the others I talked to. 

I noticed the name Sumner Coleman.....Thought you might find it interesting that I was
employed by the City of Ypsilanti, in the Fire Dept. and Sumner was also a firefighter at
the same location, but well before my time. 

I did not get to speak with you directly, and after looking over your work, I surely wish I
had made your acquaintance. I understand you met my wife outside the bathrooms
before any formal action at the Reunion...... 

Well at any rate, enough said...welcome aboard. 

John Coleman


